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Comments: This plan is ridiculous, it's extremely low at just 50-104 wild horses on 19,700 acres, that's one horse
for every 394 acres!

This new plan is unfair to wild horses, wild horses are provided just 600 Animal Unit Months while cattle are
permitted 5,730 Animal Unit Months to graze within the Territory, this is absurd!

Also, the Heber wild horses have been the target of illegal hunting since 2018 and the Forest Service has done
nothing to protect them.

To conclude, this plan is basically designed to encourage cattle and sheep cheap grazing for profit at the
expense of the Heber wild horses. It 's a abomination ! Take the cattle off these lands and give the lands back to
the Heber herd.



